



View previous Club Communications



THANK YOU

With the 2023 season wrapped up we just wanted to say a huge thank you to all of the clubs, their staff and volunteers that helped with our Scottish Golf events this year.

We couldn't do it without you!



REGIONAL FORUMS HAVE YOU REGISTERED?

In January 2024 Scottish Golf will visit each of the 5 regions of Scotland - North, West, South-West, East and Central - to meet with all affiliates and discuss a variety of topics.

Your club, Area or County should now have received an invitation to your regional meeting.

We would like the opportunity to engage with as many clubs as possible, so please do save the date!

Listed below are all of the available dates for each region. Please check your email inbox for the link to register.

SOUTH WEST

Troon Links
15 January, 2-4pm and 6-8pm

WEST

Dalziel Park Hotel 16 January, 2-4pm and 6-8pm

NORTH

Kings Golf Club 17 January, 2-4pm and 6-8pm

NORTH EAST

Deeside Golf Club 18 January, 2-4pm and 6-8pm

EAST

Dalmahoy Hotel & Country Club 24 January, 2-4pm and 6-8pm

CENTRAL

Blairgowrie Golf Club 25 January, 2-4pm and 6-8pm



SUPPORT OVER THE FESTIVE BREAK

Our support inboxes are still being monitored but we might be a bit slower to respond than normal after a few too many mince pies!

Our office will officially reopen on 2 January. In the meantime, click the buttons below to contact app support and for general enquiries.

Wishing you a wonderful festive break and a very Happy Hogmanay. Scottish Golf

Contact App Support

General Enquiries





